
      BERNARDS HEATH INFANT AND NURSERY 

SCHOOL 

Autumn Term Newsletter          02 December 2016 

Breakfast Club - If you wish to make a booking please contact Lindees on 01727 848355 

Contact us:  governors@bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk      admin@bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday 
Alexander N, Oliba, Toby C, William M, Violet, Phoenix, Libby B, Casper L 

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas! 

Christmas performances start next week and I would like to 

remind you that you will be seated on a first come first served basis. 

Dawn and Serena will check your name off against the booking list 

on arrival. Please remember this is the only time of year that we 

have an adult only audience. No under 5s will be admitted to any of 

the Christmas performances. 

Thank you to Mr Desborough and every child who has made a    

beautiful decoration to hang in the hall. It looks amazing! 

Class Feeling Proud 

Heath am/Flex B Jack 

Heath pm/Flex A N/A 

Heartwood James 

Clarence Theo  

Verulam Chloe 

Churchill  Luc 

Spencer  Levi 

Mitchell  Sean 

Ryder  Ollie 

Alban  Thomas 

Morpurgo  Iola 

Parking 
 

You might have noticed 
new signs out at the front of 
school. Please refrain from 

parking half on and half off 
the kerbs, remember the King 
Will car park is available for 
parking in the mornings if 
you can’t find a safe place 

near to school. 

Children are invited to sing their Christmas performance 

songs in the hall at the Christmas fair at the following times: 

 

FS—10.30 

Y1—11.30 

Y2—12.30 

 Letter sent out Additional Information 

Christmas Play DVD’s Form & Payment in by Fri 2nd Dec 

Christmas presents for children Any donations are welcome by Friday 9th 

December 

The Christmas Fair 
 

We would like to say a massive thank you to the PTA for all their efforts 
towards planning the Christmas Fair. It really is amazing how much     
additional time and energy you have found to support this event. 

 
The children I have spoken to are really excited about Saturday and 
have all been talking about what they most want to do. 

 
Every minute of your time is appreciated—Thanks to Rachel 
and Ann for leading a very committed and enthusiastic team 

of volunteers.   



REMEMBER, REMEMBER.......... 

 

PTA Newsletter 
 

Please remember to check the PTA 

newsletter to read updates about the Christmas 

Fair—3rd December 10am-2pm 

 DATE TIME EVENT 
 

Sat 3rd Dec 10.00am PTA Christmas Fair 

Tues 6th Dec 10.00am FS Christmas Performance  

Wed 7th Dec 10.00am FS Christmas Performance  

Thur 8th Dec 10.00am FS Christmas Performance  

Mon 12th Dec 2.30pm 
Churchill Christmas 
Celebration  

Tues 13th Dec 9.15am 
Spencer Christmas 
Celebration  

Wed 14th Dec 9.15am 
Mitchell Christmas 
Celebration  

Wed 14th Dec  School Christmas Lunch Day 

Thur 15th Dec 9.30am YR 2 Christmas Performance  

Fri 16th Dec 9.30am YR 2 Christmas Performance  

Wed 21st Dec  
Wear your Christmas Jumper 
to School 

Wed 21st Dec 1.20pm End of Term 

Christmas Holiday                            
Thurs 22nd Dec—Wed 4th Jan 

Thur 5th Jan 8.55am Children return to school 

Fri 6th Jan 9.30am 
FS2 Tour for prospective 
parents for Sep 2017 

Mon 9th Jan  
Maths & Learning Heroes 

Curriculum week 

Mon 9th Jan 9.00am 
Parents Meeting Maths & 
Learning Heroes 

Wed 11th Jan 6-8.30pm 
Parent Teacher Consultation 
Evening for FS1 & FS2 

Mon 16th Jan 7.00pm 
Assessment & Phonics Meeting 

for Year 1 Parents 

Mon 16th Jan 7.45pm 
Assessment & Phonics Meeting 

for Year 2 Parents 

SNOW 

In the event of snow you can check the following link to see 

if the school is closed http://

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/  

Our local radio station 3 Counties will also        

update you on school closures. 

Vision and Values 

This week the Full Governing Body met to discuss 

the vision and values at Bernards Heath Infant and 

Nursery School. 

Led by Chair of Governors Vicky Pearlman we 

talked about what stands us out from all other 

schools and what we believe is most important to 

us. 

The next step will be talking to the children and 

then staff, parents and carers before publishing 

these agreed statements that will guide us in our 

day to day life at school. 

Milk 
 
If you would like your child to have milk next term, 
please make your payment for £12.32 by 16th           
December. Payments can be made via the school 
gateway, if you don’t yet have access to this you can 
pay by cheque made payable to Herts County Council 
or send the correct cash in a sealed envelope with your 
child’s name clearly written on the front. 

 
To ensure your child receives milk , your       
payment must be made on time. 
 
Thank you 
 

Christmas jumper day for Save the Children.  

 

On Friday 16th December staff and children are 

invited to wear Christmas jumpers to school in 

order to raise money for Save the   

Children. Please bring in £1 with your 

Christmas jumper. Thank you 

      

http://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/
http://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/

